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Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Winkler Quarry DRMS Inspection Report 

Mark Heifner <mheifner610@gmail.com> Sun, Dec 31, 2017 at 4:23 AM
To: "Hays - DNR, Peter" <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Hi Peter, 

The sign was put up. Attached is a photo taken by Don Opheim on Dec 12, 2017 at 10:42 am. He sent it to me on Dec
15. Sorry I didn't send it on to you.  

It is a pretty minimalist sign, in my opinion. But I guess it fits the bill. I will be recommending to Scott that something a bit
more formal be prepared. Don is that way. What can I say. As signs have a history of disappearing here perhaps having
two will help. This one is at the main quarry location. I would like to have one near Ridge Road that is more professional
and typical of Schmidt permit signs. First impressions are important.  

Happy New Year. 

Mark
[Quoted text hidden]
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